
Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:24 PM


To: Richard Artz


Subject: Re: Thank you


Will do.  Good to hear from you. Was the Science march last time!


CM


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 5:33 PM Richard Artz < > wrote:


Craig,


I read with dismay that our NWS colleagues in Birmingham had been thrown under the bus by 'NOAA'.


THANK YOU for standing up for them.  And please send my regards to Louis as well.


Rick


Sent from Outlook


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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